
 

  
REFRESHING YOUR BROWSER   9/1/15 

 
The Website Team continues to make frequent changes to the live HH Connect website.  If you leave the 
website open on your computer for easy access, it may not be updated automatically by your browser to show 
any recent changes.  It is a good practice to periodically “refresh” your browser if the website has been open 
for some time so you can view the most up-to-date version. 
 
Click the refresh icon on the address bar for your browser.  Be patient – it may take a few seconds to complete 
the process and get back to the Home page.   
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